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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON 

PROPOSED PROPERTY TAX EXEMPTION 

FOR ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT PURPOSES 

 

Public notice is hereby given pursuant to K.S.A. 79-251(b) that the governing body of the City of South 

Hutchinson, Kansas (the “City”), will conduct a public hearing on February 7, 2022 at 6:00 p.m., or as soon 

thereafter as may be heard at the City Hall building, 2 S. Main St., South Hutchinson, Kansas, in regard to the 

application of American Packaging Corporation for a property tax exemption proposed to be granted by the 

City pursuant to Article 11, Section 13 of the Kansas Constitution for the construction of additions to a facility 

and acquisition of related machinery and equipment to be used by the applicant for manufacturing articles of 

commerce.  The property proposed to be exempted will be located at 400 W. Blanchard Road in the City.  The 

governing body of the City will not adopt an Ordinance authorizing the granting of such exemption until said 

public hearing has been concluded. 

 

A copy of this Notice and the cost benefit analysis required by K.S.A. 79-251(a)(1) are on file in the office of 

the City Clerk and are available for public inspection during normal business hours. 

All persons having an interest in this matter will be given an opportunity to be heard at the time and place 

above specified. 

Dated: January 27, 2022. 

 

CITY OF SOUTH HUTCHINSON, KANSAS       

Denise McCue, City Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


